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1. ACT whole-of-government languages policy

A discussion paper on an ACT Languages Policy, which considers many aspects of languages in multilingual Canberra including language rights, language services and languages education, is now available online for comment until 28 February 2011.  See   

 HYPERLINK "http://www.dhcs.act.gov.au/matsia" \t "1" http://www.dhcs.act.gov.au/matsia for more details
We hope to hold a forum meeting early next year to discuss this policy.
 
2. Languages in the Canberra Centenary Celebrations 
Thank you to those who have voiced your support and/or given your ideas for statue, mural, or mosaic to celebrate multilingual Canberra during our 100 years celebrations in 2013. 
To see some of the ideas – or to add you own – go to the Languages Forum blog
 
3. Languages Forum Blog http://canberralanguages.blogspot.com
 
A way for forum members to share their views and keep up to date with language-related events in the Canberra region.  

To post a comment:
1. Click 'comment' under the topic you wish to respond to
2. Type your comment in the box provided 
3. From the drop-down list at ‘select profile’

a) select an account if you have one, and sign in as requested; or 
b) scroll down to ‘name/URL’, type your name, and then click ‘continue’ 
4. Click ‘preview’ to see what your comment will look like

5. Type in the word you see in a strange typeface

6. Click ‘post comment’
 
4. National Languages Curriculum
A draft paper on the Shape of the national curriculum for languages in schools will be available on-line for public comment for 10 weeks from the third week of January (see the latest ACARA Update  for more details). 
This could be another topic for discussion at our Languages Forum meeting early in 2010. 
 
5. Successful NALSSP (National Asian Languages and Studies in Schools Program) grants in the ACT
 
a) The Australian National University will receive $300,000 over 18 months to develop better links between ACT schools and ANU for advanced language learners in Chinese, Indonesian, Japanese, and Korean.
b) Merici College and its cluster partners, Mackillop Catholic College and St Clare's College, will receive $30,000 for a Beginning Mandarin project through flexible delivery
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